

Greetings,

On behalf of Round Rock, I want to welcome the teams, coaches, families, and fans to our wonderful city. It is an honor to serve as host of the elite 29th NIRSA National Soccer Championships!

It is great to see so many teams from across the country competing at a high level. The men's and women's championship division teams will bring together more than 5600 players, staff, officials, & spectators for the event. Being able to represent your school as one of the 96 competing teams from across the U.S.A. In the 178 games is such an honor. The success of your season is the result of your time and commitment to the game you enjoy playing so much!

While in Round Rock, I hope you take the opportunity to explore our community and experience all it offers. Our hospitality is second to none and I'm confident you will have a memorable visit. I encourage you to shop at the Round Rock Premium Outlet Mall, visit the Play for All Abilities Park, take a stroll in downtown Round Rock, or dine at one of our amazing restaurants during your time in Round Rock. Whatever you decide to do, we hope you have an enjoyable stay!

A big thank you to the entire NIRSA staff, the planning committee, and all the volunteers. Everyone has worked tirelessly to make this event a success!

To the individuals and teams competing this week, we wish you the best of luck. If any of our staff members can do anything to make your stay more pleasant, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.

Again, welcome to Round Rock!

Sincerely,

Mayor Craig Morgan